Dear Chancellor h).atﬁ ;

I am m‘zng m the nm progress npart on the
National Basketball Championship ﬂ.m. In my letter to
iire Olsen, who is chaimman of the Tournament Committee, dated
November 18, I endeavored eommmnmmww
on & settlement, Ihubmthummminan dthm things
and I believe ﬂmny we are getting somewhere, .

' Firmtht itmmibhformtop‘thakto
Chimugoapinferaeommlmhmmt‘ﬂthm 2
Hovember 30  setting forth the things that I had endeavored te
get ¥re Olsen to work out for me. On the same date I wrote
Hre Olsen, mmmn,mcm,&ommuf
ocur Committee, a copy of my correspondence with iajor Griffith,.

On December § I received a wmﬂnhtha-thtir. Olsen wrote
¥ajor Griffith., nlﬂmohmﬂmmhudtwmrm

spections

if mjaw Eﬂtﬂth folm &'u mm"x and my suggestions,
Kansas and Indiens will receive 3/14 of $3,511.27 or $752.,40, This
mhsamtimmtoMermtmwwﬂmn,
Oklahoma City and Kansas City of approximately $2,700, =

I an alsc sending you & finencial nmt ihiuhni m
to lir. Olsene This shows that the tournaments in Kansas City, the
ml“:om and the hﬁml. which we mm‘d, ub & net profit
of' $9,062E t?og s |

Director of mgl Eémtim and Mmtim
Varsity Basketball Golnh




